
Sister Gail C. Evarts, Member of the Service Dogs Committee of the General 

Grand Chapter OES for 2018-2021 has news to share about the OES Service Dogs 

Program—the primary and identifying charity. 

 

 
 

For the mission statement about the OES Service Dogs Program and some great 

information visit the website at www.OESServiceDogs.com   For a brochure about 

the program, click “Media” on the website, and then “Download Brochure”. 

 

You can also visit the OES Service Dogs Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/OESServiceDogs for up to date information. 

 

Are you interested in supporting the Service Dogs Program in Connecticut?  Sister 

Gail has the OES Service Dogs Logo Pins, rhinestone dog bone pins, and a 

magnetic decal.  Contact Sister Gail by e-mail at OES@EvartsCT.com for further 

information.  Proceeds from these items will go to the Service Dogs Program in 

Connecticut. 

 

You can also show your support for the primary and identifying charity of OES by 

ordering and wearing an official program logo shirt.  Visit the website at 

https://inktothepeople.com/eastern-star-service-dogs-2.  There are several styles 

and colors to choose from.  The proceeds from the shirts goes to the GGC Service 

Dogs Fund.  

 

Please share the above websites and Facebook page with your friends to help bring 

awareness to our Program. 

 

Sister Gail will be happy to answer any questions you may have. As she receives 

additional information, she will share it with the members of our Jurisdiction. 
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